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MEN'S SHED 

THE NEW COMMITTEE FOR 2022/2023 
A good turnout of members attended the AGM at the Shed on Wednesday the 17th of August. A new 
committee was elected with Ray Smith coming in as  Chairman replacing Allan Holloway. Ted Evans 
was elected as the new Treasurer. Other new faces elected to the committee were Grahame 
Hughes, Jim Ridgwell and John Mitchell. Many thanks to the retiring members for their services. A 
nice lunch followed the meeting which also was much appreciated. Number 111 - 17th August 2022 
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